
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

                         

 
 

 

 

 

 

July 31, 2020 

 

 

Mr. Jeff Saylor, Superintendent 

Estill County Schools 

253 Main Street 

Irvine, Kentucky 40336 

 

Via e-mail:  jeff.saylor@estill.kyschools.us  

 

Re: Letter of Interest - Architectural Services  

Renovation of Estill County High School 

 

Dear Mr. Saylor: 

 

Please accept our letter of interest in providing you and the Estill County Board of Education with 

architectural services for the renovation of Estill County High School. RossTarrant Architects would be 

delighted to assist you with this tremendously exciting project. 

  

As the only architecture firm in Kentucky that is exclusively focused on the design of educational facilities, 

we are exceptionally proud of our long history of partnership with the Estill County Schools. We have had 

the pleasure of watching your district grow and excel to unprecedented heights over the years, and it is 

the sheer pleasure we derive from contributing to that success that has emboldened our firm with our 

steadfast commitment to enhancing Kentucky’s schools.  

 

As I hope we have clearly demonstrated through our past performance, we are strongly dedicated to 

maintaining our outstanding collaborative relationship and committed to maximizing your satisfaction with 

the quality of our service. We are so grateful for the trust you have placed in our firm, and we are eager to 

continue investing our time, energy and creativity in the Estill County Schools. 

 

If we can be of further assistance or provide any additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact 

us. Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Randy S. Brookshire, AIA, LEED AP 

Senior Principal 

 

/ssm 

 

c: Laith Ross, Peter Fisher, Stacey McChord   
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